
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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Celebration Assembly 
 
Last Friday certificates were awarded to:  
 
Pegasus – Frankie, Chloe 
Unicorn – George, Albie 
Phoenix – Lily, Mia H 
Griffin – Zachary, Theore 
 
Well done everyone! 
 

 

 

Dates from The Friends 
 
Thursday 24th October – Pjs & Pizza Film 
Night 
Friday 8th November – Fancy Dress School 
Disco 
 

 

Dates 
 
May we please remind you that dates for 
school events can be found on our website. 
 
8th October – Griffin Class Trip 
17th October – Friends AGM 
18th October – Parent Open Morning 
22nd October – Parent Teacher Meetings 
22nd October – Phoenix Class Trip 
24th October – Friends Pizza/Movie Night 
25th October – INSET Day 
Half Term 
4th November – INSET Day 
5th November – Pupils return to school 
8th November – Friends Disco 
29th November – Christmas Tree Walk 
10th December – Pantomime Trip 
11th December – Christmas Lunch 
12th December – Pegasus & Unicorn Class 
Performance 
16th December – Phoenix & Griffin Class Carol 
Concert 
19th December – Christmas Parties 
20th December – Schools finishes at 1.15pm 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

From all at Hailey School, 
have a good weekend. 
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A Further Reminder - Parking at The Lamb 
and Flag  
 
Despite our polite request before half term, 
the residents at The Lamb and Flag have 
advised us that they are continuing to have 
issues with parents blocking their parking 
spaces in front of the pub.   Please can you 
avoid parking in this area.   
 
 

Start of School Day 
 
As you are aware, our school day starts at 
8.45am.  The pupil gate will be open a few 
minutes beforehand to enable pupils to get 
to class in time for the start of the school 
day.   

Miss Bethell 
 
Miss Bethell will sadly be leaving us next 
Friday.  Miss Bethell has worked at the 
school for a number of years and she will be 
greatly missed.  We all wish her well for the 
future.  


